
To the Committee Secretary,
Senate Standing Committee on Community Affairs,
 
I believe, after listening to many Aboriginal people`s views, that a significant 
percentage of them will be very unhappy and distressed if the Intervention 
should continue, and especially if it were to continue for a further ten years !
 
Please listen with respect to Aboriginal views, even those with whom you might 
disagree, and then listen and assist them to solve their problems in ways which 
they find helpful.
 
Sincerely,
David Haines M.B.,B.S




